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Date: Summer Term 2014

Olympian in toughest battle yet – an arm wrestle with a Forest Year 7 pupil

Arm wrestling is not usually in the remit for an Olympic rower, particularly with one such as Matt Landridge whose pedigree heralds multiple medals in the world of rowing.

However on a recent visit in March, arranged by Sport Relief that’s exactly what he faced when in the final throws of a relentless question and answer session from over 200 Year 7 pupils he was challenged to an arm wrestle. We won’t tell you who won!

Matt was completely candid in the face of many thought provoking questions from The Forest boys. These included: What is it like to be watched by the world when you compete? Which has been your hardest race? What is it like when you stand on the Olympic podium? Do you get really nervous? What was the security like at the Olympic Village? Who are the main competitors for Rio? 

Matt also talked about how he became a rower, and the dedication it takes to be an athlete. He only gets one day off a month from training, which takes place normally from 6am - 4pm every day.                     
Matt told Year 7s that   “There is a sport out there for everyone; it’s about trying different things to see what suits you, and to find out what you like.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Forest Year 7s came away with a sense of how much work Matt, and indeed any committed athlete, has to do. They were completely in awe as Matt very graciously allowed his medal to be passed amongst them.

Year 7 wish Matt good luck in Rio.  
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